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Veterans Day Event 

 

Saturday, November 11, 2017 is Veterans Day. Post 94 and Post 

536 will be having a joint Veterans Day Walk followed by lunch at 

the Snow Hill Fire Dept. Lunch will be served at 11:00 am. 

Members are encouraged to dress in uniform. 

Upcoming Events 

November 8th: 11:00 am at Greene 

Central High School, Post 94 will present 

awards to those JROTC students who 

participated in our Flag Disposal Ceremony. 

November 11th: Veterans Day Walk TBA 

and Luncheon at Snow Hill Fire Dept. at 

11:00 am. 

November 23rd: Happy Thanksgiving! 

November 30th: Oratorical Chairs must 

have contest dates to Department.  

 

November Member Birthdays

 

Martin Barrow 

Jim Hobkirk 

Randall Jones 

Troy Varney 

*** We have no birthdates available for 

SAL members. Please contact the 

Adjutant with your birthdate. Thank 

you. *** 

 

 

If your birthday is not listed please 

contact the Adjutant as we do not 

have it in our records. We would like to 

wish you a happy birthday also. 

Veterans Day, Honoring All Who Served 

 

 

Did you know? 
 

 

There are 23.2 million veterans in the United States. 

1.8 million veterans are women. 

9 million veterans are over the age of 65. 

1.9 million are under the age of 35. 

 
Among the nation's living veterans, approximately 2.6 million 

served in World War II, 2.8 million served in the Korean 

War, 7.8 million during the Vietnam era and 5.2 million in 

Gulf War to present. There are 6 million peacetime 

veterans. 

 

 

 



 

HOMECOMING FOR COMMANDER CAROL BARKER 

 

You are invited…. 

 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2017 

5:00 PM – Social 

6:00 PM - Dinner 

Entertainment by Rockie Lynne 

 

American Legion Post 53 

729 Creek Ridge Rd 

Greensboro, NC 27406 

RSVP by November 18, 2017 to: 

Department Headquarters 

919-832-7506 

drose-nclegion@nc.rr.com 

or nclegion@nc.rr.com 

Notice 

Anyone who would like to enter an article or information for the 

newsletter, please have it submitted to the Adjutant no later than 

the last Friday of the month. Email to vincentdillane@aol.com or 

hand deliver. 

Support our Brick Program 

We are still taking orders. See an officer for information or go to 

http://www.legionncpost94.org/brick_program.html 

Contact Info 

Meetings: 1st Tuesday of the Month at 7:00 pm 

Physical Address: 104 N. Harper St., Snow Hill, NC 28580 

Mailing Address: PO Box 307, Snow Hill, NC 28580 

Website: http://www.legionncpost94.org/ 

Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/americanlegionpost94/ 

 

 

Military Dates in 

November 

10th Marine Corp Birthday   

11th Veterans Day  

11th Armistice Day (France) 

11th Remembrance Day (Britain) 

11th Remembrance Day (Canada) 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting Involved 
 

Our Auxiliary is currently working 
on a large project for the Kinston 
Veterans Home. The goal is to make 
100 Rag Wreaths. This will allow 
each Veteran to have their own 
wreath. With such a large project 
they need our help. Many of the 
Legionnaires have already been 
helping. Thank you. Just remember 
you do not have to have any craft 
experience, just a desire to help. We 
can all cut some material to help. 
The Auxiliary will be posting dates 
that they will be working at the Post 
on wreaths. Please consider coming 
out to help. 
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